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Dear Executive Committee Member:

'" '"Tis the last rose of summer
Left blooming all alone
All her lovely companions
Are faded and gone. "

Perhaps Thomas Moore's famed verse does not exactly apply to CACUR's activities,
but I have borrowed it to call to your attention that our last meeting of the summer
will be held at 2 p.m,, Wednesday, July 19, in the Fulton Federal Directors' Room,
on the southwest corner of Pryor and Edgewood.

Although we shall not have the last rose on hand, we shall present a program
blooming with information as follows:

l. Collier Gladin will give us a run down on the city's land use plan, which
is so important in planning future urban renewal and housing projects.

2, Cecil Alexander, Housing Resources Committee Chairman, will bring us
abreast of developments in the city's housing program, exclusive of public housing.

3. Gilbert Boggs, Atlanta Housing Authority Housing Director, will update
us on public housing progress,

4, Lester Herman Persells, Atlanta Housing Authority Redevelopment
Director, will fill us in on what is going on now and what is in the immediate
future in urban renewal and associated activities.

Because so many committee members will be out of town in August, we shall not
meet again until September,

Chairman Sommerville and I are looking forward to meeting with you on July 19,

Sincerely,

Ve
William S, Howland o
Executive Director —





